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PREPARED BY: PHONE: DATE: REV. DOCUMENT INFO:
MICHAEL S. FULK 6202 2/22/2000 A MF2000:023

SUBJECT: CORRECT ADDRESS FOR COM-NET ERICSSON CRITICAL RADIO SYSTEMS, INC.
FCC GRANTEE CODE

To: Bette Taub (FCC)   Desmond Fraser (RheinTech)   Missy Fleming (RheinTech)
Cc: S. Kese   J. Ferr

Com-Net Ericsson Critical Radio Systems, Inc. is a new company 80% owned by Com-Net & 20% by
Ericsson. The new company was formerly Ericsson Inc.’s Private Radio Systems, and was located at the
Ericsson plant on Mountain View Road. The new company is temporarily leasing space at the Ericsson
plant until we can move into a new building. The timing of the move is likely to be the first part of April.

The new FCC grantee code “OWD” should reflect the use of the new address. The new address will be:

Com-Net Ericsson Critical Radio Systems, Inc.
3315 Old Forest Road
Lynchburg, VA 24501

My phone number, fax number, and e-mail information will be changing. That information is not yet
available. Please continue to use the contact information below until I can advise you of the changes.

My present contact information is:

Com-Net Ericsson Critical Radio Systems, Inc.
1 Mountain View Road (804) 592-6202 FON
Att. Michael Fulk, Room 2725 (804) 592-7397 FAX
Lynchburg, VA 24502 EUSMSF@am1.ericsson.se

There is one other change that I would like to see implemented in the EDACS 300P filing.

Is it too late to change the format from "OWDTR001-E0" to "OWDTR0001-E"? We would like to
proceed with 4 instead of 3 digits in the sequence code, and use "E" for the suffix instead of "E0".

Kind regards,   Michael Fulk


